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News Release of July 16, 2018 

Hobbs Drive Closure  
 

As a reminder, beginning Tuesday, July 17, 2018, the City of 
Alpena’s Contractor, Everett Goodrich Trucking, will begin the 
reconstruction of Hobbs Drive from Grant Street to Third 
Avenue. 
 
The first of three scheduled closures will begin this Tuesday, 
with the complete closure of Hobbs Drive from Grant Street to 
Greenhaven Lane. Access shall be maintained to Greenhaven 
Lane and adjacent side streets from the Third Avenue end of the 
project. It is anticipated that Hobbs Drive will be reopened to 
thru traffic by the end of the day Friday, July 20, 2018. 
However, motorist are advised to use caution while driving as 
this segment of street will still be under construction. Uneven 
pavement, sections of open gravel and no pavement in 
driveways should be expected.  
 
Signage and barricades will be present to guide traffic around 
the construction site.  
 
The entire project is expected to take four (4) weeks to 
complete unless weather or construction delays occur.  
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